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To all HYC Members and Friends:

We did not have an event for March but we do have a dock party planned for April 18 and Teresa and myself
will be hosting a raft up in June. More on both events at the meeting Tuesday.

Speaking of meetings, our next meeting will be at the Whistle Stop on April 7th. Please respond with your
dinner choices when you get the email from our call girl, Linda Wood.

The kitchen has requested that we give them a specific time to start dinner service so that they may properly

prepare our dinner without over cooking the food. The below schedule has been put in place by our call girl
Linda and this is what we will go by. If anyone cares to discuss changes, please bring it up at the meeting:

Social time starts at 6:30pm.

Our meeting starts at 7:00pm and dinner will be ready
at 7:15pm.

Whistle Stop:

5 South Flagler Avenue, Homestead, FL 33030
(305) 246-1904

April Birthdays and Anniversaries:

10- Neil and Cindy Burell

Peter Dean, Commodore



March Meeting Minutes

Meeting called to order by Cmdr. Peter at 8:00 p.m. First order of business treasurer's report presented
by new treasurer Chip Casanave. Beginning balance $3,916.66, ending balance $4,101.66. Full report
appears elsewhere in newsletter. Chip thanked Dee Riley for turning over the job with everything in
such great order.

Minutes from last month accepted as they appeared in the newsletter.

Nothing planned for the month of March; however, a dock party is planned for April 18th at about 3:00
p.m. More details at next meeting.

Thank you to Larry Roesch for the pictures in the newsletter. Larry thanked Bill Zinn for digging up
the "old" pictures.

June 10th, Peter and Teresa are looking at a raft-up. Again, details to follow at next meeting. They're
thinking about ending up at Card Pt. or Pumpkin Key.

Our 30th anniversary as a club is coming up and we're thinking about looking into a weekend trip on
the fast ferry to the Bahamas offered by Resorts World. We're thinking May but we'll have more
details for our April meeting and will check to see how many of us are interested.

50/50 of $22.00 won by Claudia Casanave.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Claire Strandhagen, Secretary

TREASURER'S REPORT
HOMESTEAD Bay front YACHT CLUB

"BEGINNING BALANCE March 1, 2015" ""$4101.66 "

INCOME:



Dues 0.00

50/50 23.00
Event 0.00

Total 23.00
EXPENSES: None

"ENDING BALANCE March 31, 2015"
Submitted by

Chip Casanave

Treasurer

"$ 4124.66 "



From the Editor:

Sharon and I were lucky enough to share Former long time Member Stan Scherer’s 80 Th Birthday with
he and Joy, and other former HYC members. It was great to see Stan and Joy’s family again. Notice
Sharon photo bombing in the background. Former members Lee and Bob Cowan, Vicky and Jerry
Cline, along with Past Commodore George Mayer and Suzie Snipes also attended. Dee and Ted also
made the trip to a great venue at Pier 22 in Bradenton near the Scherer’s digs on the west coast of
Florida. What a great party the Scherer’s put on! Thank you Stan and Joy for your years of support in
HYC.
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